

1.-Listen to the conversation and choose the correct answer.

1)What does the woman want to eat?

- a) Something spicy
- b) Something healthy

2) What did the woman buy?

- a) Something
- b) Nothing

3) Where did the man go?

- a) Nowhere
- b) Somewhere

4) Who called?

- a) No one
- b) Someone

2.-Complete the sentences with the correct answer.

1. I am _____ than my brother.

- a) Taller
- b) The tallest

☐

2. She is _____ in her class.

- a) younger
- b) the youngest
- c) The younger

☐

3. The dog is _____ than the cat.

- a) older
- b) The older
- c) Oldest
- d) The oldest

☐

4. The red jacket is _____ the blue jacket.

- a) more expensive than
- b) expensiver than
- c) the most expensive
- d) the more expensive than

☐

5. My mother is _____ in her family.

- a) the oldest
- b) the most old
- c) older than
- d) more older than

☐

6. I like sushi, but I think Chinese food is _____.

- a) better
- b) the better
- c) the more better
- d) the bestest

☐

7. My drink is _____ on the table.

- a) the coldest
- b) colder than
- c) more cold than
- d) the colder

☐

8. My sister is _____ in her class.

- a) the smartest
- b) the most smart
- c) smarter than
- d) more smart than

☐

9. These books are _____ the other books.

- a) more expensive than
- b) expensiver than
- c) the most expensive
- d) the expensivest

☐

10. Her brother is _____ soccer player on the team.

- a) the best
- b) the better
- c) the more better
- d) the betterest

☐

3. Read the text and choose the correct option.

Patricia Denning stars in a sad movie about ambition and heartbreak.

When Cecilia leaves college in Texas, she has everything: a wonderful boyfriend, Carl, an interesting job and an expensive house in a pretty town. Her life is perfect. Even her black Labrador dog, Perky, is a star: he wins the local dog competition and Hollywood wants to put him in a movie.

Cecilia goes to Hollywood with him and leaves her boyfriend alone back home. When the studio fires Perky, Cecilia decides to stay in Hollywood and tries to get other movie roles for her beautiful dog.

Carl gives Cecilia an ultimatum: come home and stop behaving crazily or stay there forever. Cecilia decides to stay in Hollywood and wants to become an actress herself. She sends Perky back to Texas and starts an acting course. After six months, Cecilia realizes she can't act and she misses home, but it's too late. Carl has found another girlfriend. Cecilia tries to win him back, and discovers a lot about herself on her long journey.

This is a very sad movie, which makes you think about what we want from life. Patricia Denning is very convincing as Cecilia, but the star of the movie is gorgeous Perky, the black Labrador who steals our hearts. Black Hollywood is in cinemas from next week.

1. What does Cecilia not have?

- a) A house she loves
- b) A wonderful husband
- c) A pet
- d) A great job

2. When does her wonderful adventure begin?

- a) When her dog wins a competition
- b) When she marries her boyfriend, Carl
- c) When she goes on vacation to Hollywood
- d) When she buys the house in a pretty town

3. What happens to Perky in Hollywood?

- a) He isn't very successful.
- b) He become a star

- c) He's too nervous to work

- d) He makes two movies and retires

4. What is Carl's recreation to Cecilia living in Hollywood?

- a) He doesn't know she went
- b) He's angry
- c) He doesn't care
- d) He's supportive

5. Why does Cecilia stay in Hollywood?

- a) She wants to become an actress
- b) She is too busy making movies
- c) She hates Carl
- d) She has no money